
TO: Hyundai Dealership General Managers, Sales Managers, 
Service Managers, Parts Managers, and Warranty 
Administrators 

FROM: Hyundai Motor America 
DATE: June 6, 2014 
SUBJECT: Retail Hold - Immediate Action Required - Some 2015 
Sonata 

Effective immediately, the initial production of 1,800 2015 
Sonatas manufactured prior to May 24, 2014 should not be driven 
or delivered to retail or fleet customers until a service action 
has been completed. Full details on the specifics of the service 
required on the vehicles will be provided shortly. Until that 
information is received and the actions completed, vehicles must 
remain on dealership lots and should not be driven. 
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